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JMH & Co. to Provide Funding and Support to NewGrow 2019 

BROOKS REGION (September 27, 2019) – One of our amazing partners from last year, JMH & Co. is 
back on board for NewGrow 2019 and this year they've upped the ante. JMH & Co. has decided to 
donate $2,500 cash to be added to the pot of $40,000 provided by the Brooks Region. The total 
funding now available to successful applicants is $42,500 which means even more seed funding will 
be injected into the local economy. 

JMH & Co. will also provide five vouchers for $1,000 each for winners which can be redeemed for 
professional accounting services. They will also be funding NewGrow 2019 marketing and 
promotions and will be providing a Chartered Accountant from their firm to sit on the judging 
panel. 

Nicole Gardner, a CA and Partner at JMH & Co. states that “NewGrow provides a great opportunity 
to entrepreneurs and new businesses in the Brooks Region and JMH & Co is committed to working 
with entrepreneurs as they grow their businesses.” 

NewGrow is a program aimed at supporting new and existing businesses in the Brooks Region. 
Businesses make a pitch to a panel of judges and compete for funding. The funding is a grant (not a 
loan, and no matching funds are required) and is intended to break down barriers and stimulate 
business growth in the Region, hopefully leading towards better business retention and expansion. 
The maximum amount each applicant can receive is $10,000. 

For more information on NewGrow 2019, please contact: 

Lisa Tiffin 
Manager, Community Development 
403-362-3333 
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/brooks-region-economic-development
https://twitter.com/Brooks_Region
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